
 

 

Northwest Community EMS System 
Education Committee Meeting 

MINUTES 
December 1, 2009 

 

Topic Discussion/Conclusions 

Call to Order 
Previous Minutes 
Review of Agenda 

• Meeting called to order at 09:05 
• November minutes accepted with spelling corrections  
• No changes to agenda 

Introduction of new 
members: 

• None 

Education  
Committee 
Meeting 
 

• System Entry -  No discussion   
• Workshop –  Tabled to next meeting     
• Peer Educator – K. Buchanan distributed material from the sub-committee meeting and reviewed the changes.  P. Dyer distributed a 

2nd

• EMT Gap Analysis – The new National Standards have been adopted.  This included new outlines and skills (required assessments, 
field ride time).  The new EMT class would be utilized to workout the details of the new objectives.  This then could be linked to the 
Peer Educator who could disseminate the information at the agency level. 

 updated sub-committee meeting notes.  A Peer I and II class calendar needs to be established.  A lengthy discussion on how to 
meet the requirements of a Peer I & II Educator.  Plus, a method that a Peer II could still be able to present Peer I level of Education 
(meaning BLS).  P. Dyer discussed tracking and how we could maintain/manage the level of recognition.  The sub-committee is 
looking at the present material as a “concept” while continuing to develop the details.  It was suggested that video based education 
could help enhance consistency.  If a System approved video was developed, a consistent message would be presented on a 
practical topic.  A sub-committee was developed that would work on System-approved videos.  Sub-committee members – Dr. 
Ortinau, D. Schultz, Robyn Mazzdini and J. Schneidwind.  A draft of the proposed Peer I & II will be updated and resent.  The 
committee is seeking feedback from NWCEMSS.   

• Paramedic CE Material –  No discussion 
• Policy Updates - The C-2 (ConEd) and E-4 (Modular Proficiency) were reviewed for proposed changes.  Additional changes were 

recommended during the discussion.  G. Fabsits would update the Policies and they would be sent out for further review and any 
additional comments at January’s meeting. 

System and State 
Updates 

•  Website – being working on 

Adjournment 
Next Meeting 

• With no further business the meeting was adjourned at 11:10 

• Next meeting January 5, 2010; Room LC 7 & 8 
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